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New Information From Your CPMG Medical Directors…
        … always interesting to us – hopefully useful to you!
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A person recently diagnosed with measles may have exposed others at Branch Health Clinic Miramar on Feb. 14 and 18 and at Naval Medical Center San Diego on Feb. 17, the County of San Diego Health and Human Services Agency (HHSA) announced on Friday, February 21st.   Read On... 
 
 
14 Measles Cases in the State of California in 2014
Look for Signs of this Highly Contagious Disease
  
Fourteen cases of measles with onset in 2014 have been reported to California Department of Public Health. Among the California cases, four case-patients had traveled outside of North and South America, with three traveling to the Philippines. Nationally, an increase has been noted in the proportion of measles cases with travel to the Philippines. Measles cases from recent years have reported travel to Germany, France, England, India, and China, among other destinations.
 
Of the 2014 California case-patients without international travel, three had contact with known measles cases, two had contact with international travelers and five are under investigation to identify potential sources.
 
Of the 12 cases with known measles vaccination status, 8 were unvaccinated (7 were intentionally unvaccinated and 1 was too young to be vaccinated).
Read On... 
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